REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPP[NES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

OFFICE OF TRANSPORTATION COOPERATIVES

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

The Office of Transportation Cooperatives (OTC), through its Bids and Awards Committee
(BAC), would like to inform that the Bid Opening for the project, “Supply and Delivery of
One (1) Network Firewall with a Five (5) Year Subscription”, scheduled on 10 September
2024, 09:00 AM has been postponed due to justifiable reasons. The BAC will set the new
schedule of the opening of bids on 12 September 2024, 9:00 AM at the 5" Floor Ben-Lor
Bldg., 1184 Quezon Avenue, Brgy. Paligsahan, Quezon City 1103.

Issued on the 10" day of September 2024, Quezon City.

ATTY. CHRISTIAN N. OBERI
OTC-BAC Chairperson
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